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Greetings First Baptist Taylorsville! 

 It is an honor and privilege to have the opportunity to worship with 

you March 24-27th. I am excited to see what the Lord 

will do for His glory through our series of meetings. I 

have been praying for you, your pastor, and your  

community. My  prayer is that each of you will see God 

for who He really is, yourself for who you really are, and 

the need in others the way it really is.  

Please make every effort to join us for this series of 

worship services I am calling, “Revive.”  It is time for 

God’s people to wake up, arm themselves for the 

fight, and live victorious through Christ! I look forward 

to seeing you and praising the Lord with you March 24-

27th. 

 

In Christ, 

Mark Williams 
Pastor, Walnut Street Baptist Church 

Louisville, Ky. 
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                         Coming now to Thee O Christ my Lord,  Trusting only in Thy precious word. 

                              Let my humble pray'r to Thee be heard  And send a great revival in my soul. 
 The spring revival will be held on March 24-27th.  Reverend Mark        

Williams of Walnut Street Baptist Church will share the word of God in each 

service.  Mark is a native of  Shelbyville, Kentucky. In 2006, Mark graduated 

from Boyce College, a school of The Southern Baptist  Theological                

Seminary. In 2010, he earned his Master of   Divinity degree at Southern  

Seminary. In July 2014, Mark was called as Pastor of Walnut 

Street Baptist Church.  He and his wife Jessica have two         

children, Madelyn and Noah.                                                                                    

 Leading the music for revival will be Reverend David 

Scott of Ormsby Heights Baptist Church in Louisville.  David, a  

native of Evansville, Indiana has served churches in Indiana, Kentucky and          

Tennessee. He earned his Bachelor of Music Education degree at The University of 

Evansville and his Master of Church Music degree at Southern Baptist Seminary. He 

and his wife Karen have two grown children, Emily and Ben.                                                                   

 REVIVAL!  Oh, how we need times of Reviving in our walk 

with the Lord.  Psalm 85:6 says, “Will you not revive us again, that your 
people may rejoice in you?” 

Real Revival leads to Real Rejoicing in the hearts of God’s people!  

Setting aside extended times of corporate worship to re-focus our hearts and re-center our 

affection on Christ alone is huge for any church.  I look forward to being part of all that 

God will do among us during the days of Revival at First Baptist.  I invite you to… 

 Come anticipating God to move in us!  Come and lift your voice in praise!  Come to 

hear the Word of Almighty God preached!  Come to be challenged and to know Him 

more! Come with your family!  Come with unchurched friends!  Come, “all who are weary 

and heavy laden, and I will give you rest.” (Matt. 11:28)  Come, “taste and see that the Lord is 

good.” (Ps. 38:4)  Come! 

Blessings, 

David Scott 

Ormsby Heights Baptist Church Associate Pastor & Music 

SUNDAY Sunday School Night “Recipe for Revival” 2 Chronicles 7:14 6:00 p.m. 

MONDAY Invite A Friend Night “Foolish Living” Luke 12: 13-21 

7:00 p.m.  TUESDAY Victory Road Hymn Sing “Battle Ready” Joshua 5: 13-15 

WEDNESDAY Faith & Family Night “Awakening” Isaiah 6:1-8 

Join Victory Road with pre-service concert at 6:45 p.m  on Tuesday.   

Wednesday Potluck Fellowship Meal - 6:00 p.m.                                                                                   

Bring your favorite dish(s).  Meat & Beverages provided. 
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First Baptist welcomes Rev. John A. Lewis to share 
the word of God in worship on    
Sunday, March 17th during the 
11:00 a.m. service.  Rev. Lewis was 
installed as the thirteen pastor of 
Second Baptist Church on February 

4, 2018. 

Rev. Lewis has preached 
the gospel for the past 29 years. He 
was licensed in Gospel Ministry in 
1990 at West Chestnut Street       
Baptist Church and ordained in the 
Gospel Ministry in the year 2000, at 2nd Baptist Church,       
Taylorsville. KY. He attended Louisville Male High School and 

Simmons Bible College of Kentucky. 

He served Second Baptist Church for the past 23 
years, where the Rev. Dr. Charles E. Burton was Senior    
Pastor. Rev. Lewis served Second Baptist Church as         
Executive Pastor, Associate Pastor; he served as Minister of 
Christian Education, and Director of Second Baptist Church, 

Dare to Care Food Pantry 2009– 2015.                      
Rev. Lewis served as an ordained Deacon at West 

Chestnut Street Baptist Church 1982-1990. He served as  
Director Youth Ministry, Superintendent of Sunday School, he 
served as President of Young Adult Choir, (Voices of            
Inspiration), and he was Coordinator for Boy Scouts of           

America, Troop and Pack 32.  

Rev. Lewis served as a Commissioner of the       
Louisville, Jefferson County Human Relations Commission, 
2000 – 2003, being appointed by Jefferson County Judge  

Executive, Rebecca Jackson. 

He worked at General Electric Appliance Park for 
over 40 years, retiring in 2009 after serving as a Union Officer 

of Local 83761, representing GE employees.  

He has served since 2006 and was re-elected in  
August 2017 as Chairman of the Trustees and a member of 
the International Union of Electrical Workers Executive       
Council; the Manufacturing Division of the Communication 

Workers of America, headquartered in Dayton, Ohio.  

He has served since 2006 as a member of the          
Defense Fund Oversight Committee, of the Communication 
Workers of America, Washington, D.C. Since 2015 he has 
served as a member of the Board of Directors of the IUE-CWA 

Housing Corporation.  

Rev. Lewis has been married to Anita L. Lewis for the 
past 32 years; their family consists of a daughter, 2 sons and 

3 grandchildren. 

Please pray for Rev. Lewis as he leads First Baptist 
in worship and Pastor Chance as he shares the word of God 

with Second Baptist Church on March 17th.   

 Congratulations to Ethan Pollett for receiving an       

academic scholarship with Franklin College located in       

Franklin, Indiana!  Founded in 1834, Franklin College is a liberal 

arts college in the  Indianapolis metropolitan area.  Ethan      

recently signed a commitment to play soccer for the NCAA 

Division III school.  While Ethan spent his high school career as 

a Spencer County Bear he will now be a Franklin Grizzly Bear!  

 Ethan is the son of Justin and Gina Pollett and the 

brother to Kylie.  He is the grandson of Gary and Gayle Moore 

and Cerilda and Eddie Pollett.  His parents and grandparents 

joined him at the signing!  Please pray for Ethan as he begins 

this new chapter in his life.   

 
The offering was started in 1895 by Woman’s Missionary       

Union® (WMU) to benefit the work of the Home Mission Board (now 

North American Mission Board). In 1934, it was named in honor of   

Annie Armstrong, a bold-missions advocate and WMU’s first national 

executive leader. Today, more than $1 billion has been donated by 

Southern Baptist churches and individuals. 

Every dollar given goes to train and resource more than 5,000 

missionaries involved in church planting and compassion ministries 

who share the life-transforming gospel of Jesus Christ across the         

United States, Canada and their territories. 

 The First Baptist goal is $1,000.  Please pray for the work of the 

North American Mission Board and how you can support this ministry.  

https://www.namb.net/?__hstc=175191805.a4779d24be03551de05544ae741d3313.1519496857484.1519496857484.1552258765109.2&__hssc=175191805.5.1552258765109&__hsfp=1881032846


      

Director:  John Mark Snider, Sr.       Assistant Director/Secretary:  Sandra Stewart               Time:   9:45 - 10:45 a.m. 

CLASS LOCATION TEACHER 

Nursery Education Building Rooms 106 & 107 Rotation Per Nursery Committee 

Preschool Education Building Room 105 Tabitha Prater 

Grades 1 & 2 Education Building Room 205 Chelsea Cole 

Junior Department Education Building Room 203 Belinda Snider 

Youth Education Building Basement Bro. Carl Newman 

Middle Ground Annex Building Room 206 Shawn McClain 

Forever Young Annex Building Rooms 203 & 205 Charlotte Nedros 

Inghram  Annex Building Room 209 Ronald Thomas 

Grow ‘N Love Annex Building Room 204 Truman & Linda Monroe 

 The Hill Top Trio along with Victory Road shared 

the Gospel message through song on Sunday,        

February 24th.  Prior to the concert, First Baptist hosted 

a soup and sandwich supper for the   musicians and 

guests attending the service.   

 The sanctuary was filled to capacity and many 

area churches were represented in the audience.   

 At the conclusion of the service, Pastor Chance 

McConnell extended a time of invitation and decision.                      

  

Please continue             

to pray                         

for the music ministry 

of                                     

Hill Top Trio                        

and                          

Victory Road.   



The Life of Abraham                              
Bible Study                                     

Youth Sunday School Class - 9:45 a.m.   

 
 
 
 

The Book of Mark - Youth Room 7:00 p.m. 

 First Baptist Youth will once again 

be participating in the Kentucky               

Changers Mission Program June 15 - 21st 

in Russellville, Kentucky. Students must 

have completed the 7th grade to be    

eligible for this missions opportunity.     

                                                          

 The fee for Kentucky Changers is $200 per student.  Fun raisers will be held to reduce the 

cost for the students who participate.  Adult chaperones will be needed!  If you are  interested, 

please contact Bro. Carl.                                                                                                                            

 This is an exciting time for students to experience missions first hand and to grow in their walk 

with the Lord at the same time. 

 

 The Youth of First Baptist Church would like to 

express enormous thanks to everyone who helped 

make the Annual Chili Cook-Off and Dessert    

Auction a success.  With your help we raised 

$2309.73 to support the students attending       

Kentucky Changers in June.  These students will have the opportunity for 

hands on missions work in Russellville Kentucky for 6 days thanks to your 

generosity.                          

Mild - 1st Place - Joy Shouse                 2nd Place - Jane Shelburne 

Hot - 1st Place - Carl Newman             2nd Place - Dr. Bethany Snider 
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2– 8 oz. package cream cheese,                       

 room temperature                                                                               

2 cans tiny shrimp, drained and rinsed well                                                                                                

1 medium onion, finely minced                                                                                                                    

1 pkg. pecan meal or ground pecan pieces 

 (finely minced)                                                                  

1 box Ritz Crackers                                                                            

The amount of the following ingredients -        

 “to taste”:                                                                                        

cayenne pepper                                                          

onion powder                                                                                                                                                                     

seasoned salt                                                                

Tony Crachere’s Creole Seasoning   

 Place pecan mixture in a bowl, add  

Cayenne Pepper and stir until well mixed.  Set 

aside.   Mix cream cheese, shrimp, and onion.  

Add cayenne pepper, onion powder,           

seasoned salt, and Tony Crachere’s Creole 

Seasoning to desired taste.  Roll into ball on 

waxed paper; then roll in pecans until covered.  

Refrigerate for 2-3 hours.  Serve with Ritz        

Crackers.     Note:  Makes a nice size ball if recipe is 
cut in half.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

From the Kitchen Of                                                                                     

Linda Monroe 

 

8 chicken tenderloins or 4 chicken breasts             

Italian seasoning                                                             

chicken seasonings                                         

 (seasoning salt, smoke maple)                                                                                     

1 jar Classic Alfredo Sauce                                                       

1 large jar spaghetti sauce                                  

 (I use 4 cheeses flavor)                                                                                      

1 box (12 oz.) penne noodles                                                  

1 bag shredded cheese  

 

  Preheat oven to 350 degrees.  Season 

and cook chicken in skillet.  Sometimes I will 

cook it in the crockpot with some water to 

make it juicier.  Boil box of penne noodles then 

drain.  Mix penne noodles with the whole jars 

of alfredo and spaghetti sauces in a large 

bowl  Dice cooked chicken into bite size      

pieces and add to the noodle mixture in the 

bowl.  Spray 9 x 13 in. pan with nonstick spray.  

Pour the mixture into the pan.  Top with            

shredded cheese.  Place in the oven and 

cook for 10-15 minutes or until the cheese 

melts.  Serves 4-5. 

From the Kitchen Of                                                                                     

Brittany McConnell 

 

1 head broccoli, chopped                  1 head cauliflower, chopped                                    

1 c. mayonnaise                                                                        1 c. sour cream 

1/2 c. sugar                      1/2 t. salt                                                                          

1/2 ib. bacon crumbled                                                           1 c. shredded cheddar cheese 

Directions:  (The best part besides the eating!)  Just mix all ingredients together.   

From The Kitchen Of                                                                                                          

Diane Wright                                                                                                                 



                                  
WEEKLY SUNDAY SCHEDULE    

8:30 a.m. - Worship Choir Rehearsal                                                                                                                                                             
9:15 a.m. - Men’s Prayer Group                                                                                                                                                                                

9:45 a.m. - Sunday School                                                                                                                                                                               
11:00 a.m. - Morning Worship                                 
6:00 p.m. - Evening Worship  
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 All Programs & Services on 

Faith & Family Wednesday                                       

will be cancelled if               

Spencer County Schools             

are closed on Wednesday 

due to weather.   
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Bro. Chance McConnell                            
Pastor 

 

Bro. Carl Newman 
Minister of Music & Youth 

 

Secretary: Margie Jones 

margiefbctaylor@aol.com 

information.fbct@gmail.com 

Telephone: 502.477.8197 ◆ Fax: 502.477.8117 

 

Follow us on Facebook for updates 

https://www.facebook.com/

FirstBaptistChurchTaylorsville/ 

 

MARCH 2019 

Join in Worship              

                                      

 

Sunday, March 24th, 6:00 p.m. 

 

March 25 - 27th                                                                 

Monday - Wednesday                                                      

7:00 p.m. 

Nursery Available Each Service  


